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Lanes to be Closed July 3 on Westbound 91 in Corona for Repairs

 

Lanes will be closed on westbound 91 in Corona on Friday night and Saturday 

morning for crews to make roadway repairs between Interstate 15 and Lincoln 

Avenue. Work will take place July 3 at 10 p.m. to July 4 at 8 a.m.

Two lanes and the 91 Express Lanes will remain open during the lane closures. 

Drivers on the westbound 91 connectors from I-15 will exit at Main Street and 

follow detour signs to reenter westbound 91 at Lincoln Avenue. The westbound 

91 Main Street on-ramp also will be closed.

Motorists should allow extra travel time and avoid the area if possible.

Additional closures will be needed the following weekend on both westbound 

and eastbound 91 to complete the repairs.


